Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
OIR – Insurance Regulation
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Office of Insurance Regulation has received the petition for declaratory statement from Direct General Financial Services, Inc. The Office received the Petition from Direct General Financial Services, Inc. on October 5, 2010. The petition is unclear as to the statutory provision(s), agency rule(s), or agency order(s) on which the declaratory statement is sought.

A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Catharine Schoenecker at catharine.schoenecker@floir.com.

Please refer all comments to: Catharine Schoenecker at catharine.schoenecker@floir.com.
